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Early Spring  2014 

Parish Council website: The website is a source of useful local material. If you think there is 

something that should be on there please contact Janet Mansfield. The website address is: 

www.allhallowspccumbria.co.uk 

Parish Council meetings: Are held on the first Wednesday of the month in the Allhallows Centre,  

Fletchertown  at 7.30pm. There is always an item on the agenda allowing members of the public to 

speak. 

Parking: There have been some recent disagreements about parking. Unfortunately parking is at a 

premium . There have been some vehicles parked in the Allhallows Centre for a while now, some 

untaxed. If these are not removed action may be taken. Also if you do park there, please remember 

that this is the CENTRE  car park and priority goes to users of the Centre. Please check the notice 

board  for events and if you are not using the Centre on that occasion please remove your vehicle. 

Jubilee Orchard: The trees have been planted to celebrate the Queen’s Diamond Jubilee. A mixture 

of soft fruit and apples and pears have been selected. Thank you, Margaret for all your work and in 

organising this. 

Grey Goat Easter Show: will be held on Easter Sunday 

Blennerhasset and Baggrow Scarecrow Weekend: Will be held in August 

Handyperson:  Allhallows Parish Council would like to appoint a Handy person for a few hours each 

month for small “Housekeeping” jobs around the Parish, such as maintaining notice boards, sprucing 
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up the benches etc. If you are interested please contact the Chairman Margaret Abbott on       

016973 20140 or Trevor Gear the Parish Clerk on 016973 21935 

Annual Best Kept Gardens:  The Council is encouraged by this annual event which is now a great 

success. As usual  it will take place in August and there will be four categories: 

(1) Best Kept Garden 

(2) Best Kept  Allotment 

(3) Best Kept Hanging Baskets/Tubs 

(4) Best Kept Garden Hidden from the Road  (If you want to be considered for this category, 

please contact Margaret Abbott or another member of the Council in advance) 

Allhallows Centre: dates for your diary. 

Friday March 7th Bingo 

Friday April 4th Bingo 

Easter Weekend (Saturday 19th -Monday 21st  April) “100 Years of fashion and Flowers” exhibition 

 Monday  May 4th  (May Day Bank Holiday) “Oriental Rugs” exhibition 

Saturday June 14th Quiz Night with pie and peas  
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